
 

 

         Date: 23rd March, 2020 
 
 
To, 
The Manager, 
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code: 540726 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Press Release 
 
We attach a copy of the 'Press Release' issued by the company. 

 
This is for your information and record. 
 
The same is being hosted on the company's website, viz. http://www.tridenttexofab.com/. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
For Trident Texofab Limited 

 
Mehul Amreliya 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
M. No. A54306 
End. As above 
  



 

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

TTFL TEMPORARILY SHUTDOWNS ITS OPERATION DUE TO COVID-19 
 

We would like to inform you that in the wake of novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak 

across the globe, Indian Central government, State governments and local authorities have 

issued advisory in order to control the community transmission stage of COVID-19. The 

operations in all the manufacturing and the sales locations have been lockdown from 23rd 

March 2020. This event may adversely affect the operations of the Company in the short 

term. 

 

The duration of this lockdown will depend upon directives to be further issued by the 

respective Government authorities in this regard. The Company will continue to closely 

monitor the situation and take appropriate action as per regulatory guidance. 


